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COVER STORY

Northern India, with all its
potential, continues to be an
interesting destination for
retailers, retail real estate
developers and investors. The
growth of organised retail here
has been on an upsurge. The
Northern states of India hold
tremendous potential in terms of
economical viability, demography,
geographical vastness of the
market and increasing disposable
income. The dynamics of these
markets are unique and need
in-depth understanding. In this
special feature, we have focused
on the North India’s market
scenario, key regional players,
iconic as well as upcoming malls
and emerging growth centres of
the region.
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